Please take notice that the Stuyvesant Falls Fire District Board of Commissioners is seeking bids
for JANITORIAL SERVICES at the Stuyvesant Falls Fire District Firehouse located at 9
Firehouse Lane in Stuyvesant (Stuyvesant Falls), NY for 2021. Bid specifications and a non-
collusion form may be obtained by emailing the District Secretary

at sffd.sec.treasi@stuvfallsfire.org or by calling 518-610-8203. The bid, which must include a
current certificate of insurance valid through 2021, should be submitted in a sealed envelope
with "Bid for Janitorial Services" clearly printed on the lower left corner of the envelope. Bids
are due by and will be opened at 7:00 P.M. on December 8, 2020at the public meeting of the
Board. The Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to accept the bid best
suited for their specific needs. By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Stuyvesant
Falls Fire District. Secretary, Timothy Trowbridge.




